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Mr. President,
We welcome the delegation of the Russian Federation and thank them for the presentation of the national report. 

While appreciating the progress that has been achieved since the second UPR cycle, we note that there are still issues of concern regarding the promotion and protection of human rights. 

Romania would like to make the following recommendations:

· To continue to take effective steps aimed at combating violence against women;

· To ensure effective and impartial investigations by the law enforcement authorities aimed at preventing and combating offences against journalists and human rights defenders, with the view to holding the perpetrators accountable;
· To consider the ratification of ICCPR-OP2 aiming at the abolition of the death penalty; 
· To implement programs aimed at eliminating the restrictive environment in which NGOs and civil society who promote human rights and diversity in political opinion activate.
Thank you.
